
 

 

March 28, 2023  

 
Public Notice – Wilcannia, Filtered Water Supply Interruptions  
 
Council would like to advise that the filtered water supply in Wilcannia will be interrupted next 
week.  
 
This will occur on both Monday (April 3) and Wednesday (April 5) from 9am to 3pm. 
 
The reason for the interruption is to allow for work related to valve replacements.  
  
Council will do its best to minimise disruption times.  
 
Thank you for your understanding while these important works are completed. 
 
 
  
Kind Regards 
 
Greg Hill 
GENERAL MANAGER 


